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Water Bibbs & Hoses 

On Monday, October 30, maintenance will begin turning off all water bibs and disconnecting 

outdoor hoses. Please allow entrance into your homes so they can accomplish this task. Questions 

should be directed to ext. 8477. 
 

Cell Phone Etiquette  

Please be respectful of others when using your cell phone in the Lobby, Medical Office and public 

areas on the campus. If you receive a call while in the Dining Room or Café, please step out into 

the lobby or return the call after you are finished dining. We ask that you do not use video chat or 

speaker phone while in the presence of others. 

 

Dining Services Reminders 

A friendly reminder that vegetables, accompaniments and/or salad bar items cannot be packed “to 

go” if you do not finish eating them while in the Dining Room and/or Café. The only items the 

servers are permitted to package “to go” are soups, desserts, and half sandwiches.  

 

If you are an independent living resident and dine in the Main Dining Room or Café, we ask that 

you present your meal card to the host/server. This will ensure accurate billing toward your meal 

plan. If you have lost your meal card, a replacement card can be issued (for a nominal fee) by 

contacting Belle Hall at ext. 8466.  

 

Birthday Celebration 

“Ladies and gents, this is the moment you’ve waited for…The Greatest Showman themed meal! 

Come to the circus arena (main dining room) on Wednesday, November 20 to enjoy our unique 

and peculiar menu: sausage & meatball soup, broccoli cheddar soup, 

pretzel crusted chicken with beer cheese, corndogs with homemade 

honey mustard, popcorn shrimp, roasted tri-colored potatoes, fried 

mushrooms, peas & carrots. Now for the finale… a funnel cake with 

apple topping or an animal cracker sundae!” 
 

Due to the popularity of our themed events, we highly recommended 

you make a reservation for lunch and/or dinner in the Dining Room 

by calling extension 8234 – with your name, number of people in your 

party and reservation time. 

 

Tune in to channel 951 (Nov. 20) at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch 

The Greatest Showman. 

 

 


